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To: County Supervisors

Cc. Ojai city manager, director public works
From. Bill Miley, Ojai

Hello. (Regarding Creek Road paving project)

| am concerned about increased speed after the new paving is finished. My reason is...new
pavement with Rubberized Asphalt reduces vehicle road noise and the new smooth pavement is
easier to drive on with less “bumps” likely increasing speed. Feedback to the driver is reduced (less
roadway sound and road surface disturbance...thus easier to “roll”.

Thank you.
Bill Miley MPH
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